Executive

REFURBISHMENT OF OLD BODICOTE HOUSE REVISED RECOMMENDATIONS

5 October 2009

Recommendations

The Executive is recommended:

- (1) To note progress to date on determining the future use of Old Bodicote House;
- (2) To defer any decision on the refurbishment of Old Bodicote House and the extension of Bodicote House car park to the November meeting of the Executive;
- (3) To approve sufficient funding in the capital programme for the outstanding work required to complete essential fire safety and other improvements to the stairwells of Bodicote House, to the sum of £40,000.